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Win	Tickets	to	See	D.C.	United	Play	the	Philadelphia	Union	
Enjoy	an	Audi	Field	“Suite”	Experience	

	
(Edgewater,	MD	–	May	31,	2019)	–	Imagine	being	at	Audi	Field,	suite-level,	with	three	of	your	
closest	friends	watching	a	D.C.	United.	This	is	your	chance	to	win	(4)	suite-level	tickets	to	the	
D.C.	United	vs.	Philadelphia	Union	match	on	August	4,	2019.	For	$30	you	could	enjoy	a	suite-
level	experience	including	food	and	beverages	along	with	D.C.	United	swag.	
	

The	Summit	School,	a	501(c)(3)	founded	to	serve	children	grades	1-8	with	dyslexia	and	related	
learning	differences,	is	hosting	the	raffle	to	raise	funds	for	its	school	and	resource	center.		
	

The	drawing	will	take	place	on	June	29,	2019.	
	

To	keep	the	odds	favorable,	only	350	tickets	will	be	sold.	Raffle	tickets	are	$30	per	ticket.	
Tickets	are	available	on	line	at	www.thesummitschool.org.	The	drawing	is	open	to	the	public	
and	the	winner	need	not	be	present	to	win.	Additional	information	about	the	raffle,	including	
official	rules,	is	available	online.	Questions	should	be	directed	to	Meg	Montone,	Development	
Director	at	The	Summit	School,	at		meg.montone@thesummitschool.org	or	410-798-0005	x142.		
	

The	Summit	School	would	like	to	thank	CapX	Solutions,	LLC	for	generously	donating	the	prize	
package.		
	

#	 #	 #	
About	The	Summit	School	-	The	Summit	School	was	founded	to	serve	children,	grades	1-8,	with	
dyslexia	and	related	learning	differences.	Now	in	its	30th	year,	Summit	has	an	incredible	record	
of	helping	children	become	successful	learners.	The	core	of	Summit’s	program	incorporates:	
highly	trained	teachers,	evidence	based	instruction,	hands-on,	multi-sensory	learning	
environments	and	small	class	sizes.	For	more	information	about	The	Summit	School	and	
Summit	Resource	Center	please	visit	www.thesummitschool.org.		


